CHANCELLOR

August 23, 2022

Dear TCU Community,

Welcome Home!

This week, we begin Texas Christian University's fall 2022 semester and our historic 150th
academic year. It is my distinct honor and privilege to serve as Chancellor and be part of this
incredible campus community.

For 150 years, TCU has been educating leaders to be a force for the greater good. In this way,
our mission remains student-centered and with an unchanged focus on personal connection,
integrity, intelligence and innovation. You are at TCU during a rare moment in our history
and I'm counting on you to help us celebrate our Sesquicentennial, but more importantly, to
guide us into our next 150 years.

In these very first days of the fall semester, we have already shared a meal and convocation
with our newest Horned Frogs and celebrated the first day of class. These are the first of



many moments we will spend together, forming relationships and supporting your world-
class academic experience.

Each new academic year brings with it optimism and opportunity. This is my 20th year at
TCU and there is nothing more rewarding than watching friendships formed and brilliant
academic careers forged. In the midst of joy and intellectual growth, there also will be
challenges as you develop your personal values and grapple with the realities of classwork
and the demands that life places on us all. Reach out, be a friend and remember that we see
you, you are invaluable and your community is here for you.

Thank you for being a part of the Horned Frog community and for sharing your unique gifts
and talents with each of us. I am inspired by you and ask that you, in turn, be inspired by each
other.

Welcome Home and Go Frogs!

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor
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